
the smmer when people are away from nj on vacation is a lousy time for any such meeting to be 

called. why cant we get an extensino since this is a family vacaton time, even the governor has 

left nj.  

 

anyway, as for solar it should go on building roofs, be mandatory in all new building, but not be 

put in open space. we save open space for trees and animals to lie in. those trees make oxygen 

for us to breather. yhou dont put solar in there. how about all factory buildings, all office 

buildings have to have solar. how abouit contaminated land for solar? but we dont want our open 

space lost. that is necessary for our health too. this comment is for the public record. please 

receipt. j ean publiee jeanpubilc1@gmail.com, i see open space in hunterdon county being used 

for huge solar. six flags shoudl not be permitted to cut down 90 acres of trees for solar. that 

makes no sense, when they can put the solar on their garages. why are we allogind evil 

companies to hurt nj?  
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